
                                        WORKSHOP ON” PROJECT BASED AND ACTIVE LEARNING TECHNIQUES”  

An enthusiastic session was conducted for all the faculty members on Project Based and Active 

Learning Techniques by the facilitators from Asia’s 1st Liberal Stem University (Atria University) on 

June 8th,2023 at the High School Auditorium. The session was divided into two different batches and 

represented by the facilitators Mr.Snehadeep, Dr. Siddharth and Prof.Ms.Shoba from 9 am to 2.30 

pm. Their subjects are curated and project based to prepare students for adaptability. 

They have made the session quite emulating by conducting few activities that include making bicycle 

with square wheels, making whistle with newspaper etc. and finally assigned the task of “Class 

Design” preparation based on hands on experience. The session mainly focused on how to design 

active learning class from concept to delivery, as well as how to conduct the classes more interesting 

through experiential learning. 

  

 

     

 

  

 

  

        



 

   

 

 


